Chris O'Brien
“

From: Jake Kahn <jake@theflatironworks.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 8:56 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: NO TAX ON BOATS

Why would anyone think this is a good idea. Or is it the intention to eliminate the revenue in all its avenues that the
marine industry brings into the state

This is a bill that absolutely should not pass

Sent from my iPhone
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